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DOLE NAMES ALAN COBB AND SCOTT HESSE 
AS DEPUTY ST ATE DIRECTORS 

WASHINGTON - Kansas Senator Bob Dole has named Alan Cobb and 
Scott Hesse as Deputy State Directors. Cobb, an attorney in 
Wichita, will oversee the Senator's Kansas City office. Hesse, a 
Manhattan attorney, will oversee the Senator's Topeka office. 
Both will focus on constituent service. 

"Alan and Scott will bring great energy and experience to 
our efforts to serve the people of Kansas," said Dole. "Both 
have built tremendous records of public service and I'm confident 
that their talents will help our team meet the personal needs and 
concerns of all Kansans." 

"As Deputy State Directors, Alan and Scott will be active in 
reaching out to communities across Kansas," Dole added. "They 
will be available to travel, to work with local service clubs, to 
give speeches and to hold town meetings." 

Alan Cobb, a Wichita native, is a 1988 graduate of Wichita 
State University. He earned a Masters degree in Government 
Administration from the University of Pennsylvania and a law 
degree from Washburn University in Topeka. A specialist in 
health care and business issues, Cobb has consulted state 
legislators on health, insurance, business and tax legislation. 

Scott Hesse, a Rossville native, earned a B.S. in political 
science from Kansas State University in 1981 and a law degree 
from Washburn University in 1984. Hesse has previously served as 
Assistant Attorney General under Robert Stephan, Assistant 
Pottawatomie County Attorney, and as a committee member for the 
Republican Party of Kansas. 
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